

H2CU e-Newsletter



February 2015/#31

Hadrian's Villa

In this Issue:

- **MOU H2CU -**Fordham University
- Hadrian's Villa -**APAHA Program**
- **Rome: The Eter**nal City
- **H2CU Magazine** Fall 2014

Memorandum of Understanding H2CU and Fordham University in NY

Professor Lucio Ubertini Director of the H2CU and Stephen Freedman Provost of Fordham University have signed in February a Memorandum of Understanding to promote the visits of Faculty and graduate students to spend research periods at Fordham from the H2CU Universities and viceversa. The agreement will promote research and educational opportunities for both parties, and will promote the enrollment of students in graduate programs in both universities. Professor Franco de Vivo from University of Study of Cassino and Southern Lazio and Professor Richard Gyug from Fordham are the representatives for the agreement.

H2CU Mag Fall 2014

The H2CU Magazine Fall 2014 is online on the H2CU website!!

In this issue: Two research papers & four placement PopUp from **H2CU alumni**

Please submit News, Events to the H2CU Newsletter at h2cu.newsletter@gmail.com

Hadrian's Villa: The Archaeology of an Imperial Court

H2CU and Columbia University are presenting for the fifth year the Advanced Program of Ancient History and Art (APAHA).

For the second year the program will take place in Hadrian's Villa in Tivoli (Rome) June 2-28, 2015.

The students will participate in a four-week excavations and learning program under the supervision of the Program Directors Prof. Francesco De Angelis and prof. Marco Maiuro from Columbia University.

Undergraduate and Graduate students can participate to the

APAHA program, that will allow the students to learn archeological techniques through daily excavations, workshops, seminars, and field trips.

For more information:

http://classicalstudies.columbia.edu/events/teaching-and-research-at-hadrians-villa/

Rome: The Eternal City

H2CU and PACE University have the pleasure to announce for the 11th year the course Rome Eternal City, a study abroad class that has been a really success in the last 10 year. Undergraduate students from PACE University will spend three weeks in Rome under the supervision of Dr. Hundersmarck from May 20 and June 12.

The students will have the possibility to learn the culture, the art, the history, the religion, and architecture of Rome with lectures and field trips.



H2CU is on Facebook! Have you liked us?

Visit www.facebook.com/h2cuSapienza

For more info:

http://www.pace.edu/global-initiatives/sites/pace.edu.global-initiatives/files/Faculty-Led/Rome%20Flyer%202015.pdf

H2CU - Honors Center of **Italian Universities** Via Eudossiana, 18 00184 Rome, Italy Ph. +39-06-44585069 Email: secretary@h2cu.it; h2cu.newsletter@gmail.com